Welcome to May Good Shepherd Families,

Very Thankful to be delivering a much better newsletter this
time around this year! We have had a wildly fun month of
learning and loving life here at Good Shepherd!

During this past month, our preschool has spent a great deal of
time studying Ocean Animals, Farm Animals, and Creepy
Crawlers. We will host preschool parent teacher conferences,
In person this year. Please plan for these to happen 1st or 2nd
week of June. More details will emerge later this month. Good
Shepherd Elementary parents will have parent teacher confer-
ences May 18 & 20. Information should be coming home soon
in your students folders.

Happy Mother’s Day to all our amazing moms, grandmothers,
guardians and mother figures! You all work so hard to provide
the best life for your child(ren) and you’re doing a wonderful
job. Children will make gifts for mother’s day next week and
GSB will honor Mother’s day with a small token of our appre-
ciation as well.

The entire GSB campus will be CLOSED on Monday, May
31st in observance of Memorial Day.

Summer Camp

Our Summer Camp is fully enrolled, and we are excited about
our summer plans. Calendars and packets are just about ready
to be passed out. Those parents that are already signed up will
receive one shortly. Just a reminder, this camp is for children
who have already completed Kindergarten.

Computers, Computers, Comp
Our PreK students will start having access to more technology
in their classrooms! Computers have been installed and once
our security has been installed we are excited to start letting

the students get to know their new computers. This addition
will reinforce our curriculum in areas like math, reading, and
problem solving.
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year. This private school option is a good fit for anyone
seeking a Christ-centered, low teacher to child ratio in a
elementary educational system that places high value
on nurturing and protecting the spiritual and academic
growth of the children in our community. We are excit-
ed to announce the new educators joining our team.
Virtual informational sessions being held monthly,

starting in May. Please

email headofschool@goodshepherdbastrop.org for link

to attend one of these Q&A sessions.

Catch up on our Archiite
We just completed out first leadership event, and will
meet with all of you in May to update you, and give
everyone a chance to ask questions, and an opportunity
to support our mission. Please read here, to better un-

derstand where we are in the process.
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Sanctuary and via the church Zoom channel. This ori-

entation will help build enthusiasm, inform volunteers
of their roles and expectations, and answer questions.

Thank you never seems enough to say, when I think of
all the wonderful ways our families support our pro-
grams here at Good Shepherd. I encourage you all to

like our Facebook pages, both @https://

www.facebook.com/Islcbastrop and also @https://
WWW. facebook.com/gslsbastrop. We also always appre-
1%r?wgws on Google and Facebook as that is a won-
der 1 way to show our community and potentlal fami-
lies looking at our programs what kind of experience to
expect here. Please leave your positive reviews here.

Many Blessings,

Alysa K. Johnson
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ing 4th grade this next academic school year. Please pass this
information along to anyone you know that might be interested
in a private Christian elementary education for their child, and
is entering Kindergarten-4th grade for the 2021-2022 school
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EARTH DAY FUNNNNNNN!

Cinco De Mayo:

We encourage everyone
to wear their festive attire

on Tuesday, May 5th.

Attention Parents of PreK Graduates :

LSLC Preschool graduation will be held Tues-
day May 25th at 6:30pm in the Good Shepherd
Lutheran Church Sanctuary. We have 26 grad-
uates this year, and we are asking for immedi-
ate family members only present for the event.
We will stream the graduation live via zoom
for those who wish to view it that way.

GSB entire campus will be closed Mon-

day, May 31st in observance of Memorial

Chandler Williams 5th
Lillian Uhresti 5th
Easton Gonzalez 5th
Layne Phillips 11th
Avery Paysse 17th
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Valentina Irby 21st
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you and your child can show their support of

their favorite teacher or staff member! We are so thankful for our

Laney Rutledge 26th
Rhett Gutierrez 26th

teachers and staff at Good Shepherd Bastrop!

Riley Rossow 27th
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